
From: Anne and Brad Lorber <ablorber@msn.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 10:52 AM
To: KUNZ Juerg * DCBS <Juerg.KUNZ@dcbs.oregon.gov>
Subject: Re: PRP injections

PRP should remain non-compensable with shoulder surgeries. The literature was very clear
that there was no benefit when PRP was added to RTC repairs, and some literature indicated
that the outcomes were actually worse (they provided theories about why that may be).

Thanks
Brad


